
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
February 7, 2022 

      
Water Service Interruption in the Nanoose Bay Peninsula Water Service Area 

Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) water service will be temporarily interrupted in the following area 
while improvements to the water system are being made.   

3581 – 3610 Outrigger Road (excluding the strata and condos) 

February 9, 2022, from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
 
The above time period is not definite. The RDN will endeavor to have the water service back as quickly as 
possible after the shutdown occurs. Please have water on standby for all domestic use.  

When service is resumed, the water may be discoloured. This is due to disturbed deposits in the pipes and 
is not harmful. The RDN is not responsible for any damage resulting from interrupted service.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Water Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-6560 

 rcu@rdn.bc.ca 
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